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We Are Electric: Inside the 

200-Year Hunt for Our 

Body’s Bioelectric Code 
and What the Future 

Holds 

by Sally Adee 
 

 

Sofreh: A Contemporary 

Approach to Classic 

Persian Cuisine 
by Nasim Alikhani 

 

Snacking Bakes 

by Yossy Arefi 

 

Identifying as Arab in 

Canada: A Century of 
Immigration History 

by Houda Asal 

 

Through Their Eyes: A 

Graphic History of Hill 70 

and the First World War 
by Matthew Barrett 

 

 

Collision of Power: Trump, 

Bezos, and the 

Washington Post 
by Martin Baron  

 

 

Emperor of Rome: Ruling 

the Ancient Roman World 

by Mary Beard 
 

 

Ways of Seeing 
by John Berger 

 

Fortune Favours a Bieler 

by Philippe Bieler 

 



 

The Calf with Two Heads: 

Transatlantic Natural 

History in the Canadas 
by Louisa Blair 

 

 

Red Memory: The Afterlife 

of China’s Cultural 

Revolution 
by Tania Branigan 

 

 

How to be a Renaissance 

Woman: The Untold Story 
of Beauty and Female 

Creativity 

by Jill Burke 

 

On Every Tide: The 

Making and Remaking of 

the Irish World 
By Sean Connolly 

 

Mission New Liverpool: 

L’histoire de sa 

communauté anglicane et 
de son église 

By Julie S. Doyon 

 

 

The Class: A Memoir of a 

Place, a Time, and US 

by Ken Dryden 
 

 

King: A Life 

by Jonathan Eig 

 

 

The Years 

by Annie Ernaux 

 

 

Africa is Not a Country: 

Notes on a Bright 

Continent 
by Dipo Faloyin 

 

 

Number Go Up: Inside 

Crypto’s Wild Rise and 

Staggering Fall 
by Zeke Faux 

 

 

Moral Courage: 19 

Profiles of Investigative 

Journalists 
by Anthony Feinstein 



 

The Enchanted Hour: The 

Miraculous Power of 

Reading in the Age of 
Distraction 

by Meaghan Cox 

Gurdon 
 

 

Skinfolk: A Memoir 

by Matthew Pratt Guterl 

 

The Oxford Companion to 

Wine 

by Julia Harding and 
Jancis Robinson 

 

Sweat: A History of 

Exercise 

by Bill Hayes  

 

 

Every Man for Himself 

and God Against All: A 

Memoir 
by Werner Herzog 

 

 

Try Not to Be Strange: 

The Curious History of the 

Kingdom of Redonda 

by Michael Hingston 

 

 

The Duel: Diefenbaker, 

Pearson and the Making 

of Modern Canada 

by John Ibbitson 

 

None is Too Many: 

Canada and the Jews of 

Wurope, 1933-1948 

by Abella Irving & 

Harold Troper 

 

New World Dreams: 

Canadian Pacific Railway 

and the Golden Northwest 

by David Laurence Jones 

 

50 Oscar Nights: Iconic 

Stars & Filmmakers on 
Their Career-Defining 

Wins 

by Dave Karger 

 

Embroidery: A Modern 

Guide to Botanical 

Embroidery 

by Arounna Khounnoraj 



 

The Wandering Mind: 

What Medieval Monks 

Tell Us About Distraction 

by Jamie Kreiner 

 

 

Pressed Plants: Making a 

Herbarium 

by Linda P.J. Lipsen 

 

 

Shamrocks in the Maples 

by Joe Lonergan 

 

 

The Picnic: A Dream of 

Freedom and the Collapse 

of the Iron Curtain 

by Matthew Longo 

 

Dream States: Smart 
Cities, Technology, and the 

Pursuit of Urbanism  

by John Lorinc 

 

 

Handmade Books at 

Home: A Beginner’s Guide 

to Binding Journals, 
Sketchbooks, Photo 

Albums and More 

by Chanel Ly 

 

A Memoir of My Former 

Self: A Life in Writing 

by Hilary Mantel 

 

 

East Side Story: Growing 

up at the Pine 

by Nick Marino 

 

 

Searching for Franklin: 
New Answers to the Great 

Arctic Mystery 

by Ken McGoogan  
 

 

Univited: Canadian 
Women Artists in the 

Modern Moment 

by Sarah Milroy 
 

 

Art from before 1900 in 

Québec 
by MNBAQ 

 

Modern Art in Québec 

by MNBAQ 



 

The Memoirs of Miss 

Chief Eagle Testickle Vol. 

One: A True and Exact 
Accounting of the History 

of Turtle Island 

by Kent Monkman 

 

The Memoirs of Miss 

Chief Eagle Testickle Vol. 

Two: A True and Exact 
Accounting of the History 

of Turtle Island 

by Kent Monkman 

 

Legendary Authors and 

the Clothes They Wore 
by Terry Newman 

 

God, Human, Animal, 

Machine: technology, 
Metaphor, and the Search 

for Meaning 

by Meaghan O’Gieblyn 

 

The Dictionary People: 

The Unsung Heroes Who 

Created the Oxford 
English Dictionary 

by Sarah Ogilvie 

 

 

Recipes for Murder: 66 

Dishes that Celebrate the 

Mysteries of Agatha 
Christie 

by Karen Pierce 

 

 

Fen, Bog & Swamp: A 

Short History of Peatland 

Destruction and Its Role in 
the Climate Crisis 

by Annie Proulx 

 

For You Mom, Finally 

by Ruth Reichl 

 

 

Intention: the Surprising 

Psychology of High 

Performers 
by Mike Ross 

 

East West Street: On the 

origins of “Genocide” and 
“Crimes Against Humanity 

by Philippe Sands 



 

Determined: A Science of 

Life Without Free Will 

by Robert M. Sapolsky 
 

 

Where the Falcon Flies: A 

3,400 Kilometre Odyssey 

from My Doorstep to the 
Arctic 

by Adam Shoalts 

 

Woman, Watching: louise 

de Kiriline Lawrence and 

the Songbirds of Pimisi 
Bay 

by Merilyn Simonds 

 

My Name is Barbra 

by Barbra Streisand  
 

 

The Coming Wave: 

Technology, Power, and 
the 21st Century’s 

Greatest Dilemma 

by Mustafa Suleyman 
 

 

Simply West African: Easy 

Joyful Recipes for Every 

Kitchen 

by Pierre Thiam 

 

 

By the Ghost Light: Wars, 
Memory, and Families 

by R.H. Thomson 

 

White Riot: The 1907 

Anti-Asian Riots in 
Vancouver 

by Henry Tsang 

 

 

Wonder Drug: the Secret 

History of Thalidomide in 

America and its Hidden 
Victims 

by Jennifer Vanderbes 

 

Henry David Thoreau: A 

Life 

by Laura Dassow Walls 
 

 

Picturing the Game: An 

Illustrated Story of Hockey 

by Don Weekes  
 



 

Magnetic North: 

Imagining Canada in 

Painting 1910-40 
by Martina Weinhart 

 

Taming the Potted Beast: 

The Strange and 

Sensational History of the 
Not-So-Humble 

Houseplant 

by Molly Williams 
 

 

A Haida Wedding 

By Terri-Lynn Williams 

 

 

12 Bytes: How AI Will 

Change the Way We Live 

and Love 
by Jeanette Winterson 

 
 

 


